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Char Lane 

It’s already December and we’re about to welcome 2022.  It’s time to renew your Club 

membership, and if you’re not yet a member of the Democratic Club of Delray Beach, please 

consider joining.  Membership is on a calendar year basis and your dues help provide funding for 

operational projects, such as The Delray Democrat, our meetings, other working supplies and 

signage for our sign waving events.  Our meetings are on the second Thursday of each month, 

currently via zoom but we’re hoping to be able to resume live meetings as soon as it’s deemed safe 

to do so. 

We’re optimistic that we can help to turn Florida BLUE by electing a Democratic governor (to 

replace DeSantis) and a Democratic U.S. Senator (to replace Rubio) in 2022.  Our goal is to educate 

people as to why they should vote Democratic and use Vote-by-Mail as a critical tool in support 

of this goal.  We’ll be very busy in 2022 and we’ll need you to help with our sign-waving, phone 

calling, postcard writing, canvassing and participating in other projects.  

Visit our website at  www.demclubofdelray.org, our newsletter The Delray Democrat and our 

Facebook Group.    

The website also features a link so you can watch the videos of our prior meetings at 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLSKbVrZSWAjNnX2BFJry0PuOXS09J5GiI. 

We’re looking forward to you being a member of our Club in 2022. 
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